
December 12 

The purpose of this event is to give parents an  

opportunity to learn more about the academic 
and elective courses offered for the 2020-2021 
school year as well as other important information 
regarding being a freshman student at Bartlett. 

Freshman Parent 

Registration Night 

6:00—7:30 P.M. 

Auditorium 
Bartlett High School 

Please Join us!  


